
 

 

 

HENRY D McMASTER  

GOVERNOR 

 

 

 

 

September 25, 2024 

 

Lynn McEwen  

 

 

Dear Lynn, 

This will confirm that I have appointed you to the West Drought Response 

Committee with a term commencing March 1, 2022 and expiring March 1, 2026. Your 

experience, education, and reputation confirm your qualifications for this important 

service. Dedication to your duties will ensure that our great state of South Carolina will continue 

as the best place on earth to live, make and raise a family for generations to come. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

Henry McMaster 

 

HM/ac 
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